
Adult Education Report – December 2018 

Enrollment Update 

As of October 31, 2018, we are up in enrollment by 173 students throughout our 
programming compared to last year at this time. At this time, we are above where 
we were last year for our state goals.  We continue to see growth in our ABE/ESL 
programs this fiscal year. 

Leadership Update 

The leadership team has been meeting once a month. We have developed goals 
for what we would like this committee to achieve and are working diligently to 
accomplish these goals.  

HSED Options Update 

Kirkwood Community College received approval for all four options. We are 
seeing more students that have AA degrees now being able to receive their high 
school diploma, along with students that have a foreign college degree being able 
to earn their high school diplomas as well. We are excited to be a part of these 
newly developed options for our students. 

IET/IELCE Programming 

We continue to have students enrolled in our “Learn and Earn at Nordstrom” 
classes. We also have students enrolled in our “Goodwill Program” in Iowa City 
and Cedar Rapids locations. 
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